Government Aizawl North College
Department of Economics

Report on Parents-Teachers-Students Meet for 5th Semester
Dated: 17th September, 2021
Chairperson: Prof. R. Lalnuntluanga. The meeting was opened at 8:00 pm by Prof. R. Lalnuntluanga through Google Meet platform. He enlightened the attendees on the purpose of the meeting – to improve coordinator and productivity among students, teachers and parents of 5th semesters, Department of economics.
Speech: Asso. Prof. Anthony Vanlalrawna. The speaker address the attendees on the novelty of online classes, the challenges and problems that it poses. He gave a general report on the progress of the academic schedule. The speaker stressed on the importance of pursuing studies honestly amidst the pandemic and encourages the parents and students to openly express their feelings, feedbacks and grievances, if any.
Speech from parents. The platform was opened for speech by any of the attendees. Parents of Lalnunpuia, Laltanchhana and Timothy Lalzuiliana showed their gratitude to the teachers for their works. They shed light on how online classes can be problematic to some students due to connectivity issues and other technical problems. They also expressed their acceptance of online classes as it enabled pupils from districts outside Aizawl to attend classes from the comfort of their own homes.
Speech from faculty: Asst. Prof. Sangthuamluaia, Lianchhungi and PC Remlalhruaii advised the students to maintain proper materials, to read extra curricular books and encourages parents to be more attentive and invested in their child’s education.
The Parents-Teachers-Students meet was adjourned at 9:30 pm by Prof. R. Lalnuntluanga 

